
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers         24th June 2022 
The Great Yorkshire Show 12th July 2022 

Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 
This year we will be taking children in Year 2 through to Year 6 to visit the Great Yorkshire Show in 
Harrogate on Tuesday 12th July 2022.   
 
There will be lots to see and do and it should be a really good day out.  There will be a lot of walking so 
children will need to wear their school top and school jumper but can wear comfortable bottoms 
appropriate for the weather and very comfy shoes/ trainers. A sunhat should also be worn.  Please don’t 
send the children in thick coats, maybe a pac-a-mac or light weight showerproof coat that can be 
shoved into a bag – just keep an eye on the weather and send them in clothes you think appropriate. 
 
They will need to bring a small rucksack type bag which can be carried on the back and a packed lunch 
in disposable packaging that can be thrown away to lighten their load.  The usual rules are in place, i.e. 
no fizzy drinks but we don’t mind a few treats in there. 
 
If you would like your child to have pocket money then I think no more than £10 is necessary which 
would cover ice creams, extra drinks etc.  Children will need to look after their own money, apart from 
Year 2. 
 
School has heavily subsidised this trip but we ask if you could make a contribution payment of £10 to 
make a little dent into the cost - ParentPay is up and running. 
 
Children need to be in school 8.15am for a prompt departure and will return back to school 
approximately for 4.30pm.  Unfortunately, we will be unable to wait for any late arrivals on that 
morning so please make sure the children are in school for the right time. 
 
Keep your fingers crossed the weather will be kind. 
 
Best wishes,   
Elizabeth Maskell  
 


